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Dear Parents and Carers,   

Reception and Year One – Africa Engage Day 

The children enjoyed making necklaces using patterns and beads made from paper and model magic, 

creating evening landscapes using silhouettes of animals and trees and role playing a Safari 

adventure. 

   

Year Two – A Wonderful World Engage Day 

The children have been exploring polar, desert and rainforest regions and creating their own habitats 

using different materials. 
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School Attendance – Every Day Matters 

Your efforts, working in partnership with the school, will ensure that your child will have the best 

chance to achieve their academic potential and have real opportunity in further education and the 

world of work. It will also enable your child to: 

• be fully immersed in the curriculum offered 

• avoid significant gaps in their learning 

• access the lessons needed to achieve their expected goals 

• maintain friendships and develop new ones 

• have access to social and sporting events offered by the school 

• develop work habits such as good punctuality which are essential to thrive in the world of 

employment 

If you are worried about your child/children’s attendance the first port of call is to discuss your 

concerns with the school directly. The school has specialist staff who may be able to help, and all 

schools work closely with Early Help, health and the local authority teams who may also be able to 

help if needed.  We are committed to supporting you so it’s important you contact us as soon as you 

have concerns. 

Primary School Admissions for September 2025  

The admissions team have asked us to remind all that the primary school admissions for Reception 

and Year Three closing date is at midnight on 15th January 2025. 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

Diary Dates 

Monday 15th January Reception and Year One, Music Workshop with Becki Driscoll 

Monday 10th February Chinese New Year – Whole School 

Wednesday 12th February Year Two Cultural Champion 

 

 



 

 


